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To whom it may concern,
! am writing to you in relation to shares purchased in '2Up Gaming PLC'

In late 2011 and early 2012 | purchased these shares through Phillip Capital,
the advisor from Phillip Capital being Nicholas Pereza-Mathews. Some of the
shares | purchased were on behalf of my father Alan so some were placed
under his name.

The funds for these purchases were made into an account supplied by an
individual that went by the name of 'Justin Deitrich’ who said to be
representing 2Up Gaming - that was said to be 2up Gamings direct bank
account, allowing for a cheaper share price purchase.

It has since come to my attention that it is believed that the bank account
details were in fact a personal account of Justin Deitrich, not 2Up Gamings
account.

Despite the funds not actually getting to 2up Gaming, Nicholas Pereza-
Mathews of Phillip Capital issued Buy Confirmations with share amounts and
share prices through Austock Securities and aiso Octa Phillips (now Phillip
Capital). | also received a letter from ASX Settlement Corporation with my HiN
number as well as identifying Austock Securities Limited as the CHESS
Sponsor (PID; 03074)

| also attended a meeting at The Park Lake in Shepparton hosted by Tony
Murdaca on the 18/04/2012 where it was said that 2up Gamings shares would
increase in value by around 3 times current value within 6-12 months, this
never eventuated.

My concern is that having invested a large sum of money into shares, having
confirmation of the shares purchased by the adviser Nicholas Pereza-
Mathews from Phillip Capital and the possibility that the funds never reached
2up Gaming due to the possible fraudulent representation and activities of
those individuals in question.

Regards,



